
Parent SQS Survey 

Let your voice be heard

Your feedback about our 
school is important to us.

Parents, this is an opportunity for you to give us 
feedback and let your voice be heard.  You will 
be answering questions about your perceptions 
of the safety and well-being of your child and 
your satisfaction and involvement/engagement 
with our school.  


Responses are kept confidential.  We will use 
your feedback to continuously improve our 
school.


Need a translation?  This survey has been 
translated into 14 languages and is 
available at http://arch.k12.hi.us/
reports/sqs


Other:	 Should you have any questions about 
the survey, you may email 
SQS@k12.hi.us or call (808)733-4008 
from 7:45am-4:30pm, Mon through Fri.


Thank you for your 
time and support!

Access the survey by the QR code 


or online:


https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/
2023SQSParent


1 survey per child.


Surveys are due by March 10.
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